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REOPENING OF THE BORDERS OF MADAGASCAR 

The reopening of the borders of Madagascar to international passengers will be 

gradual but limited. 
 

 Passengers from Europe will be able to come to Madagascar, for the time being 

on Air France and Air Madagascar flights from November 6, 2021 

  Nosy-Be will also be able to accommodate international passengers but only via 

(1) charter flights as well as via (2) cruise ships from this date of November 6, 

2021 

 

 
  Flights between Madagascar and the countries of the Indian Ocean islands will 

resume on October 23, 2021. These flights are operated by Air Austral for Reunion 
Island, and Air Mauritius for Mauritius. 

 

   For the time being, flights operated by the other companies which serve 

Madagascar, such as Ethiopian Airlines, Kenya Airways, or Turkish Airlines are 

not yet operating. 

Entry visa can be obtained at the Consulate of the Republic of Madagascar. 

(CONSULATE OF THE REPUBLIC OF MADAGASCAR (madagaszkar.hu)) 

Note that a mandatory PCR test, at the traveler's expenses of 25 Euro, will be 

well performed on arrival at Ivato airport and Nosy-Be airport, and confinement 

at the hotel (at the traveler's expenses!) of one, at most two days, must be 

carried out until publication of test results. 

    However be aware: in case of a positive result to PCR test, a 14-day self- 

isolation at the hotel (at the traveler's expenses!) will be then implemented. 

 
Budapest, 28 November 2021., Consulate of Madagascar to Hungary 

https://www.madagaszkar.hu/page2_eng.html

